Lawley Primary School Newsletter

Planting the seeds growing the future

Welcome back!

We hope you have all had an enjoyable and restful Easter break. As always we have another busy term ahead full with lots of exciting lessons, sporting events and trips planned!



Important Notice

No bikes or scooters to be ridden on the playground.

Please dismount upon entering school grounds.

Thank you.

Telford Schools Primary Football Finals

Our girls team have reached the final which is taking place at AFC Telford United on Wednesday 3rd May. Kick off is at 4pm. Entry fee is £2 adults, £1 children and concessions; this includes a free finals day programme. We hope you can join us and make it a final to remember!

Please note the new parking instructions for the Buck's Head: The first 2 hours are free. For more than 2 hours it will be necessary to put in the machine

- your registration number

- payment of £2

Up to a further 4 hours is available.

Failure to follow the parking instructions will incur a fine of up to £100.

Upcoming events

Year 2 iPad Parents/Carers meeting— 2nd May 2 to 3pm 5 to 6pm

Year 1 Exotic Zoo Parents/Carers Activity Morning-2nd May. Miss Wolf's class 9:15am Miss Phillips class 10:45am

Year 3 & 4 Horrible Histories Trip- 3rd May

Reception Grandparent's Activity Afternoon— 4th May 1:30pm. Grand parents are invited to help with wedding preparations

Year 6 SATs week-8th May

Reception
Wedding
Ceremony- 12th
May 1:30pm. Grandparents are invited
to attend

IMPORTANT MESSAGE

A reminder that dogs are not permitted on school grounds.





IMPORTANT MESSAGE

Parents/Carers are asked to refrain from using their mobile phones when in school.



Achievements

Keira Russell has made it through to the second round of judging in the 500 words competition for her story 'My Own Sunshine Oasis'

Nirupa Santhosh has achieved a Merit in her Grade 4 Musical Theatre Singing Exam

Yuthika G has achieved her Stage 3 Swimming Award

Harry Bryce has achieved his Stage 3 Swimming and completed an Easter Junior Camp at Telford Golf Club

Joshua Williams achieved his Octopus 3 Swimming Award

Emily Harrison achieved Grade 1 in Ice Skating Holly Nightingale achieved Level 8 Skate UK

Georgie Byle achieved her Stage 2 Swimming Award

Edward Wheeler achieved his STAnley 4 Swimming Award

Don't forget......

School class photos- 18th May

In recent weeks some of our Key Stage 2 children have been competing in The Telford Cross Country League. We have been so impressed with their efforts and determination in the races they have participated in so far. The last race will be Wednesday 3rd May at Chetwynd Deer Park, situated on B5062 between Edgmond and Newport.

We promote positive links between home and school and welcome any feedback, suggestions or ideas you have; please do not hesitate to get in touch with us at suggestions.lawley@taw.org.uk





Author Ian Billings

On Friday 7th April we had Ian Billings at school to deliver an assembly to Key Stage 2. The children co-wrote a book with him which was published and school purchased each child a copy of their own!





Please be reminded that during break times on Mondays to Thursdays children should only bring fruit as a snack. All children in Key Stage 1 will have a snack provided by school. On Fridays children are able to bring other healthy snacks such as cheese and yoghurt.

Telford Priory School are holding a chocolate hunt this Saturday 29th April.

To sign up for the event visit www.telfordprioryschool.co.uk/chocolate

